
March, 2018
Hi Classmates –

  Yes, it’s that time again to mark your calendar for October 5-6, 2018. This will be our 57th year. WOW ! !

  The Committee got together last week and decided to discontinue the ‘annual’ reunions and just 
go for the 60th. We WILL have the reunion this year, but will skip the 58th and 59th year. It seems 
not many attend during the off years. 

  BUT this year, the Walsh and Heights graduates from 1959 to 1963 will be at the K.C. Hall at the 
same time October 5-6, 2018. (They may stop by to visit later).

57th Class Reunion
Ottumwa High School 

Ottumwa, Iowa

October 5-6, 2018
At Hotel Ottumwa

Friday Social 7pm
Saturday   5:30 pm - Social 

Dinner 6:00 pm - Sit-down Dinner 
Your Choice: 8 oz. Sirloin Steak - $17 

Grilled Butterflied Pork Loin Chop - $15
Deep Fried Fantail Shrimp - $15 

Grilled Chicken Breast - $15
This includes vegetable, potato, 

garden salad, roll, beverage & tax.
Order at the table and pay after eating. 

No need to send money.

The AmericInn will reserve 9 rooms at a discount until 9/21/18. 
Ask for OHS 1961 rate. Call 1 (641) 684-8222 or online.
Looking forward to seeing everyone for our 57th.

1961 Class Committee
Any ?’s deanecpd@awsllc.net 

(641) 777-9744 Phyllis (Paxton) Dean
(319) 265-9712 Mary (Reed) Stocker

mjstocker61@gmail.com

If there are any changes to your address or e-mail, please be sure to let us know.
FINAL NOTICE - - DON’T LOSE THIS ! ! !

57th Class Reunion


